
 

 

Heaton Moor United Church 
The United Reform and Methodist Church working 

together in partnership 

 
WE WELCOME anyone with us for the first time today. Please make yourself 
known and please sign the Visitors Book. There is coffee after each morning 
service, please stay for a drink and a chat.  

  

Newsletter and Diary for 1st July 
 

Sun 1st   10:45 Morning service with P Brewerton 

    Baptism—Emily Rose Daker 

  On Duty Sharon and Mark—Creche Eileen 

Mon 2nd   9:30  Toddlers 

Wed 4th  9:30  Moor Than and Good Read 

  10:00 Coffee Morning 

Fri 6th    9:00  Moor than a breakfast 

                10:30 Bouncing babies 

                13:30 Dementia Friends 

Sat 7th   10:30   Saturday Coffee  

Sun 8th 9:30   Early morning Service and Holy    

    Communion with P Brewerton  

   10:45 Morning Service with L Kemp 

  12:00 Heatons Art Trail 

   19:00 Youth Group 

 On Duty 9:30—Peter, 10:45—Roy and Sue, Creche—Linda 



 

 

Merciful God, out of the depths we cry to 

you and you hear our prayer. Make us 

attentive to the voice of your Son that we 

may rise from the death of sin and take our 

place in the new creation. We make our 

prayer through Jesus Christ, who lives and 

reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy 

Spirit, one God for ever and ever.  Amen. 

Would you like to dedicate flowers to someone? Please 

contact the office and your dedication will appear in 

the notice sheet. Donations always welcome. 

Morning Prayer in the Patio Room—Every Sunday at 10.15 am 

There will be a 15 minute period of prayer on Sunday Morning. We will 
pray for the person (s) leading worship and all others involved in the 
activities of the day. We will also remember those unable to be with us. 
This prayer time is in addition to the Thursday prayer meeting.—Anne 
Hunt  

Jim and Barbara Lowe dedicate flowers today 

in loving memory of their friend Terry 

Fitzpatrick. 

Thank you to the church family for the 

nice flowers and birthday card—Dorothy 

Broadhurst 



 

 

Sunday, the 1st of July All age service and Baptism 

Call to worship 

 Hymn  compare God’s domain (Sheet) 

Prayers 

Baptism of Emily Rose Daker 

Hymn The Journey of life (Sheet) 

Presentation by Deborah Symmons 

Action for Children 

Hymn  90 O Lord all the world belongs to you 

Collection  (music by Mariella) 

New Testament reading Mark 6 :1-13 

Sermon Two by Two 

Prayers for others Deborah 

Hymn  367 I want to walk with Jesus Christ 

Closing blessing  

Heaton Moor United Church 

would like to welcome the family 

and friends of Emily Rose Daker 

on this occasion of her Baptism. 



 

 

 



 

 

Happy Canada Day! 
 

Canada spans 9 984 670 sq km and comprises 6 time zones. The 
United Kingdom would fit into Canada 40.78 times. 

A bear cub named Winnipeg was exported from Canada to the 
London Zoo in 1915. A little boy named Christopher Robin Milne 
loved to visit Winnipeg, or Winnie for short. His love for the bear 
cub inspired the stories written by his father, A.A. Milne, about 
Winnie-the-Pooh. 

Canada has twice been invaded by the USA, first in 1775 and again 
in 1812. 

Sandy Gardiner, a journalist with the Ottawa Journal in the 60s, 
coined the term 'Beatlemania' while he was writing a story about 
the Beatles. 

Canada was named through a misunderstanding. When Jaques 
Cartier, a French explorer, came to the new world, he met with 
local Natives who invited them to their 'kanata' (the word for 
‘village’). The party mistakenly thought the name of the country 
was "Kanata" or Canada. 

Canada is home to approximately 55,000 different species of 
insects. 

Montreal is home to many beautiful churches and is often called 
The City of Saints or City of a Hundred Bell Towers. 

 



 

 

Data protection (GDPR) and Prayer requests 
 

Please note that an individual who asks for prayers 
relating themselves, or immediate family is not covered 
by GDPR or the Data Protection Act 2018 because it has 
been asked in a personal capacity and they may disclose 
any information they wish to be made public.  The Working 
Party takes a pragmatic and sensitive approach the 
interpretation of GDPR and therefore includes ‘immediate 
family’ in the interpretation of ‘personal capacity’.  This 
should be limited to spouses, parent/child relationships and 
siblings only and includes civil partnerships and step parent/
child/sibling relationships. 
 
Similarly, verbal prayer requests are not covered by the 
data protection legislation because it is not 
written.  However, the request, nor the prayer itself, should 
not be recorded in any way. 
 
Where it becomes more complicated is where prayers are 
requested from non-immediate family members and reveals 
an individual’s health information.  In order to disclose this 
information, the consent of the individual concerned is 
required, or from their immediate family as described above 
if consent cannot be obtained from the individual 
themselves.  Church members should bear in mind that not 
everybody is happy for their health information to be publicly 
known and that GDPR does not make any distinction 
between physical and mental health issues.  They should 
also bear this in mind when verbal prayer requests are made 
by members of the congregation. 
 
If you are unable to verify whether or not consent has been 
given then no health information relating to that person 
should be disclosed.  If Minister’s or preachers do not know 



 

 

who has made the prayer request, perhaps because the 
prayer book is open to general members of the public, then it 
is suggested that a notice is placed alongside the book.  The 
notice should clearly state that health information should not 
be disclosed without the individual’s consent and that by 
completing the prayer request, the Methodist Church will 
assume that the person making the request does have 
consent of the individual in question.   
 
Also, regarding written prayer requests, in addition to non-
disclosure of health information without consent, prayer 
requests should be limited to Christian name only in 
order to protect the individual as much as possible. 

From Jenny Travis 

Dear friends, 

Although it’s been some time I wanted to get back in touch and 

say a very big thank you for the beautiful leaving gift you gave me 

and the amazing bibles you gave the boys. 

Leaving Heaton Moor United Church was very emotional and I 

think of you often and miss being with you. 

Your thoughtful gifts are much cherished, more than you can 

know! 

All my love 

Peace and Hope 

Jenny x 



 

 

Contact Us 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

IF YOU HEAR THE FIRE ALARM 

• Evacuate the building using your nearest exit and assemble on the lawn. 

• Remain calm – walk don’t run 

• DO NOT use the lift 

• DO NOT stop to collect belongings 

DO NOT turn back or try to re-enter the building 

If you have difficulty using the stairs, stay where you are and assistance will be  
provided. 

Heaton Moor United Church, Stanley Road, Stockport, SK4 4HL 

0161 431 0262 

heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

office@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

You can also find us on Twitter and Facebook 

Office Hours: Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri 10:00am-4:00pm  (Closed Tues) 

On Sunday 8th July we will be sharing our after church coffee with 

the Heatons Arts Trail. The church has supported this great 

community event for many years!  

https://heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk/

